
Nina Brogden and Craig Peach 

145 Macclesfield Road 

Whaley Bridge 

High Peak 

SK23 7DN 

 

7 May 2014 

Tel: 01663 732644 

e mail: ninab22@btinternet.com 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

 

Development HPK/2014/0119 Houses off Linglongs Road, Whaley Bridge. 

 
 We would like to object to the above mentioned development on the following grounds:- 

 

• I object to filling in the land between Taxal and Macclesfield Road. 

• The land is a valuable wildlife site which is crossed by The Midshires Way and is part of the 

Gateway to the Goyt – access to the beautiful Goyt Valley.  

• The visual impact from the surrounding countryside will be immense. 

• The access onto Macclesfield Road will be a disaster since Macclesfield Road feeds into the 

traffic lights at Horwich End which is a major “bottleneck” especially at peak times. It 

frequently backs up as far back as the Cheshire border. 

• I object to increased traffic on the dangerous junction of Linglongs Road and Macclesfield 

Road. 

• I object to the loss of Owl and Bat habitat and the loss of ecology and wildlife flora and 

fauna. 

• I object to the increased noise and light pollution into our environment. 

• Our small town will struggle to cope with this big development. The schools are already full 

and the Doctors' and Dentists are extremely busy. 

• Macclesfield Road is quite narrow in places and extremely difficult to cross for pedestrians 

with present volumes of traffic. Some stretches only have footpath on one side of the road. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Nina Brogden and Craig Peach 
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